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DATE:  August 8, 2014 

SUBJECT: Letter of Clarification No. 2 

REFERENCE: Facility Operations, Maintenance and Repair Services 

TO:  All Prospective Proposers 

 

The deadline for submission has been extended to Friday, August 15, 2014 at 2:00 p.m. CST. 

Proposals received will remain sealed; provided, however, that Proposers may retrieve their 
proposals, should they choose to do so, by submitting a request to bids@houstonfirst.com. 
 
 
When issued, Letters of Clarification shall automatically become a part of the Request for 
Proposal documents and shall supersede any previous specifications and/or provisions in 
conflict with the Letters of Clarification. Proposers are responsible for ensuring that they have 
obtained any such previous Letters associated with this solicitation. By submitting a proposal on 
this project, Proposer shall be deemed to have received all Letters of Clarification and to have 
incorporated them into the request for proposal. 
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